
The Department of External Affairs grant to
the National Ballet is part of the Promotional Program for
Canadian Arts abroad . This program supports the exposure
internationally of Canadian Cultural events of high calibre .
This tour is also sponsored by the Ontario Ministry of
Citizenship and Culture, as well as the private sector .

The Minister also wishes to congratulate The
National Ballet of Canada for its brilliant successes under
the artistic direction of Mr . Erik Bruhn .
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For more information please contact :

Arts Promotion Divisio n

Tel . : (613) 992-9947


